
Announcements 

Tuesday October 17 2023 

A Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

The Arrowhead eSports club will have open play time on TODAY, October 17th in the North 
Campus library after school until 4:30.  Everyone is welcome to come and play.  Bring your own 
devices and games and bring a friend.  Or come watch the varsity Smash Brothers match 
against Appleton East. 

 
Starting on TODAY, all sporting events are WIAA Playoffs and not our events.  Your Activity 
Pass will no longer work until the winter season.  Tickets for everyone for regionals are $6.00 
 

Attention all Arrowhead Drama Students. 
If you are in stage crew or have acted in a drama department show. Or, if you are 
planning on auditioning this year for one of the drama department shows, there is an 
ALL ARROWHEAD DRAMA meeting on Tuesday, Oct 24 from 2:45-3:15 in the 
theatre.  All should plan on attending to kick off our annual fundraiser and to get 
updates on auditions for the winter play. 
See you there. 
Mrs. Markano 
 
 

 


